
 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/104/2022-23          Date: 20-10-2022 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: EMPATHY - العطف 

SUBJECT: DIWALI HOLIDAY 

 
Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on 24th October 2022, Monday on the 
occasion of Diwali. Regular school timings and classes will resume from 25th October 2022. 
 
We wish you all a safe and prosperous Diwali! 
 
Please note that the admin office and store will remain open on 24th October 2022 from 9.00 am to 
1.00 pm. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 


